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Kendra Webster

From: Kendra Webster
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:19 AM
To: Kendra Webster
Subject: FW: Corners on municipal streets - Dec 9 @0900

From: Maureen Cole < >  
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Deputy Mayor Dietrich <jdietrich@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Oke 
<toke@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Dietrich <mdietrich@southhuron.ca>; Councillor McLeod-Haggitt <wmcleod-
haggitt@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Neeb <aneeb@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan@southhuron.ca> 
Cc: Alex Wolfe <clerk@southhuron.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Corners on municipal streets - Dec 9 @0900 
 
 
 

From: Maureen Cole < > 
Date: December 9, 2024 at 9:10:38 AM EST 
Subject: Corners on municipal streets - Dec 9 @0900 

 
It certainly was quite an significant weather event in our community. I have attached the regulations regarding 
minimum standards so we are all on the same page. 
 
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/regulation/020239 
 
Many municipalities have bylaws to clarify, and address this regulation, so that it is clear to the operations staff when 
to call the event, and routes and equipment deployment for municipal roads. Would you consider a policy to assist 
operations. 
 
My concern is, even though a significant weather event has been called, there has been no consideration for snow 
build up at corners particularly from subdivision streets on to the more travelled streets. 
 
I would ask you to look into intersections on Huron Street and Snider, Carling, Mary where a vehicle or person has to 
be 4 feet into Huron St  before they can see well enough to proceed unto the road. Buses are now operating, and our 
roads are clearing allowing faster travel, but the corners remain visually obstructed. 
 
A  policy for operations would show leadership 

Maureen Cole  




